CHURCHES TOGETHER IN OADBY TRAIDCRAFT

Report for year 2016/2017

Throughout the year fairly traded goods have continued to 
be offered for sale at St. Peters, Trinity Methodist and United Reformed churches.

Total sales recorded at the recent year end stood at £1,847. 28p.

After very many years our friends at the U.RC. have decided to cease the weekly stalls but will continue to offer fairly traded goods at the various special events during their Church year. This will keep the movement to the fore and may have a greater impact. The monthly stalls at St. Peters and Trinity Methodist continue as before.

We are in urgent need of a Treasurer as it is becoming increasingly difficult for Sheila to continue. If anyone would be willing to take this position on, or knows of someone who might be interested, we would be grateful to be contacted and happy to explain what is entailed. Contact can be made via any of the committee or stallholders.

The following were elected/re-elected for, the year to May 2018:

Chairperson
Judith Gibson
Secretary
Jean Haddon
Treasurer
Sheila Cooper
We would like to express our thanks to all who have contributed to Traidcraft during the year in any way and to our loyal customers who continue to support the fairly traded movement.

C.J.Haddon (Secretary)

9/06/2017

